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Town Of Raymond 
401 Webbs Mills Road 
Raymond, Maine 04071 

 
 

COMPREHENSIVE PLAN COMMITTEE 
Thursday, February 21, 2002 

 
MINUTES 

 
ATTENDANCE:  Brad McCurtain, Acting Chairman; Jean Carter; Greg Foster; Harold 
Burnham; Ben Levy; Priscilla Rand; Bruce Sanford; Denis Morse, Fire Chief; Louise Lester and 
Don Willard, Town Manager. 
 
1. Call to order.  Brad McCurtain called the meeting to order at 7:15 pm at the Town Office. 
 
2. Update Narrative for Grant application. 
  The Committee decided to read through the Grant Narrative to be sure that everyone was 
in agreement with what it says.  Mr. McCurtain kept track of any changes to be made on his 
laptop. 
 
3. RFP for hiring a planner. 
  It was decided that we would talk with GPCOG (Martin/Seeley) and one other company.  
John Rand suggested Rich Rothe, Hallowell.  Mrs. Lester thought that he had worked on the 
ordinance changes connected with the 1991 Comprehensive Plan.  Denis Morse and Jean Carter 
were given the job of picking the other candidate than GPCOG and investigating the company’s 
references.  Mr. Willard was asked to prepare questions for the Committee to ask the candidates.  
Thursday, March 14, 2002 at 7:00 pm at the Jordan-Small library was the target date for 
interviews with these people. 
 
NEXT MEETING:  Thursday, February 7, 2002 at 7:00 pm at Jordan-Small School library.   
 
4. Adjourn.  Brad McCurtain adjourned the meeting at 9:00 pm. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
         Louise H. Lester 
         Town Clerk 


